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Sunday 8 December 2019    

This is the last newsletter for 2019.  Where has the 
year gone?   Glenda and I would want to take this    
opportunity to thank God and thank you for all which 
has happened here at Hutt City.  It’s been a busy year 
and there are many things to celebrate.  Christmas 
time and new year is a great time to reflect on the past 
and to look forward to the future.  I have encouraged 
teams to use this time to shake off any negativity and 
take a new hold of things as we look to move into 
2020.  We are being challenged to be people of        
extravagant giving.  Today we will continue to focus 
on extravagant giving through Love.  Sunday 15th will 
be extravagant giving through Hope and Sunday 
22nd  extravagant giving through  Joy.                          
Hebrews 10: 24 – 25  “24 Let us think of ways to        
motivate one another to acts of love and good works. 
25 And let us not neglect our meeting together, as 
some people do, but encourage one another,”  Can I 
ask you to look for ways to motivate each other to acts 
of love and good works and for us to be a people who 
would encourage each other. 

God bless you all 

Glenda and Ivan Bezzant 

Majors/Pastors 

 

Hutt City Contact Details: 

Corps Officers/Pastors:  

Majors Ivan & Glenda Bezzant 

   Phone: (04) 5700273    

 Email: huttcity.corps@salvationarmy.org.nz 

Address:  Cnr Kings & Cornwall Streets; Lower Hutt;  

 Website: www.salvationarmyhuttcity.org.nz 

 

 

UFO—Unfinished Objects 

An opportunity for anyone who has ‘projects’ they are                 

working on and would enjoy some company while                         

attempting to finish them.  Come along from 2pm—4pm and bring 

your own stuff.   Held on the 1st Saturday of each month in the     

creche.  The next one is Saturday 1st February 2020.  

Contact Esther 0211179821 

https://www.salvationarmyhuttcity.org.nz/


Welcome  Everyone… 

At Hutt City we exist to bring people into a life changing relationship 
with God. Children are valued and welcome to experience church 
whanau life with us. Children aged 2-12 are invited to attend Kids 

Church during the meeting, it is the LAST ONE FOR 2019 TODAY! 

The creche off the foyer is available for families and their under 2’s. 

Our Chinese Fellowship also runs during the service.  

Our Sunday messages are available on our website for you to listen to 
or to share with a friend.   

www.salvationarmyhuttcity.org.nz/ 
 

You are welcome to stay on after the service and join us for    

cuppa and chat.  

 
 

 

 

Urgently required:                    
Chocolate biscuits needed before 

Thursday 12th December! 

Here's a little something you could do to help 
us help our community this Christmas.  We'll be 

making up 150 Christmas hampers.  To save 
us buying them could you bring a packet hand 

in at reception during this week.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

The  Creche upstairs for the under2’s, off the foyer is unavailable    
during church on the 15th and 22nd December due to a Community 

Ministries programme. 

 

 

Officers on Furlough 

Ivan and Glenda are away Wednesday 8 January – Friday 31         
January. In their absence please contact Mike Carrington or Liz     
Wolstenholme through the office reception on (04) 570 0273. 

Sunday 15th 10:30am December Family Carol Service. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 22nd December 10:30am — come along to our                 

Family Celebration Service. 

 

 

Christmas Day Celebration is 
at 9:30am — note the different 

time!   

For those planning their day this 
service will be no longer than 45 

minutes.  Encourage your child to 
bring something they have        

received as a present to show the 
church family. 

 

 

Church Family Picnics In the New Year! 
 

Sunday’s 19th and 26 January,  as well as 2nd and 9th February 
Church family lunch at Avalon Park following morning service. See 

insert for more information on services through Christmas/New Year. 

https://www.salvationarmyhuttcity.org.nz/


 
 

                  

   

 

     

 

 

 

  Hutt City Salvation Army 

We are looking for a 

T-House Crèche Worker 

Our T-House programme provides up to 8 families with services to 

strengthen their parenting skills.  This programme comes with ac-

commodation for participating families.  We are looking for a person 

to join the team for 4 hours a week on Mondays during school terms.  

This is a paid position. 

Responsibilities include: 

Providing loving care for a small group of under five year olds. 
Talking with parents to ensure the children’s needs are met. 

Following crèche procedures and policy. 
Taking the lead role in the crèche, including set up and tidy up. 

Cleaning equipment and ordering supplies. 
 

We require someone who is: 

An active member of the Salvation Army Hutt City Corps. 

Has experience working with small children. 

Able to relate to people from a diverse range of backgrounds. 

Willing to complete a Police Check and SA Child Protection     

training. 

 

Job description is available from Liz Wolstenholme. 

 

If you are interested please send your CV and covering letter to:  

liz.wolstenholme@salvationarmy.org.nz 

Closing date for applications:  Monday 16 December 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Times through December and January 

2019/2020. 

December 29th  10:30am Family Worship 

January 5th   10:30am New Year Family Worship 

January 12th   10:30am Service 

January 19th   10:30am followed by a Picnic Lunch at  

    Avalon Park.  Bring your own lunch for  

    your family.  Sausages and bread will be 

    available.   

January 26th   10:30am followed by a Picnic Lunch at  

    Avalon Park.  Bring your own lunch for  

    your family.  Sausages and bread will be 

    available.   

February 2nd   10:30am followed by a Picnic Lunch at  

    Avalon Park.  Bring your own lunch for  

    your family.  Sausages and bread will be 

    available.   

February 9th   10:30am followed by a Picnic Lunch at  

    Avalon Park.  Bring your own lunch for  

    your family.  Sausages and bread will be 

    available.   

 

 

mailto:liz.wolstenholme@salvationarmy.org

